From: PSC Public Comment

To:
Subject: RE: Case No. 2023-00256 Song Sparrow Solar, LLC ; Hearing 1/23/2024 1:00 p.m.
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 3:07:00 PM

Case No. 2023-00256

Thank you for your comments on the application of Song Sparrow Solar LLC. Your comments in the
above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s
consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00256, in any further correspondence. The

documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2023-00256 (ky.gov),

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

rrom: il wrye [

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 10:53 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Case No. 2023-00256 Song Sparrow Solar, LLC ; Hearing 1/23/2024 1:00 p.m.

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization Report Suspicious

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

David and Jill Wrye, Residential and Farm land owners in Ballard County, Kentucky, whose land lies
within the subject area of this particular case, hereby file their objections to the proposed project.
Complainants have only been made aware of this hearing within the last two days and have had no
time to gather evidence to refute the Petitioners claims and purported evidence. However,
Complainants do believe that not only will the project detrimentally affect the value of their personal
residence at 2382 Gage Road, Kevil, Ballard County, Kentucky, and their 1 1/2 acre vacant building
lot on Gage Road, but also their Farm property at 3545 Old Hinkleville Road, Kevil, Ballard County,
Ky, 42053, will also add to soil erosion on their farm, disruption to wildlife habitation, and the
displeasing asthetic effect of such project inside the desired rural residential areas. From my
understanting, we are not the only owners in the proposed project area who have the same
mindset.

We sincerely ask that our concerns will be taken into consideration at the time of this hearing. The
“published notice” of this hearing was done in a publication to which we do not subscribe and we
guestion how many in the project area do as well.

Thank you.

David Wrye
Jill Wrye





